
Dear parents/carers, 
 
I wanted to write with further information following my letter earlier in the week.  As you 
know, the number of COVID cases is increasing in the community and we have noticed this 
in the academy, especially over the last couple of weeks.  We are very pleased with the 
work that Year 12 have been doing at home and staff at the academy have worked very 
hard to ensure that we have not had to ask another year group to do this. 
 
Whilst we are hoping that half term will act as a firebreaker, we obviously want to do all that 


